
 

The mission of the Franklin County Engineer’s Office is to provide for safe and efficient movement of people and 
goods from place to place by designing, building, and maintaining Franklin County’s roads, bridges, and 
infrastructure for multiple modes of transportation. We are an agency of action, innovation, and collaboration. 
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Trabue Road Over Scioto River & Over Scioto Pointe Drive 
Improvement Project 
 
[Columbus, Ohio – March 1, 2023] – Cornell R. Robertson, P.E., P.S., Franklin County Engineer, 
announces that a public meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 15, 2023, to discuss the Trabue 
Road Over Scioto River & Over Scioto Pointe Drive Improvement project (FRA-CR27-10.77 & 10.89 
PID: 105759).  
 
The Franklin County Engineer’s Office intends to improve a portion of Trabue Road by rehabilitating two 
bridges: over the Scioto River and over Scioto Pointe Drive. The project will also provide a sidewalk on the 
south side of Trabue Road and a shared-use path on the north side.  
 

A public meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 15, 2023, at 5:00 
p.m. at the Franklin County Engineer’s Office located at 970 Dublin 
Road, Columbus, Ohio 43215. The public meeting will utilize an open 
house format with a formal presentation to begin at 5:30 p.m. 
Personnel representing the Franklin County Engineer’s Office will be 
available to discuss the proposed improvements. Following the 
presentation, a question and answer session will be held. Comment 
forms are available on the Franklin County Engineer website at:  
https://www.franklincountyengineer.org/public-meetings/.  
 
For additional project-related information, please contact Kailen 
Akers, P.E., Bridge Design Engineer at 
kakers@franklincountyengineer.org 
 
The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by other applicable 
Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by ODOT 
pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2020, 
and executed by FHWA and ODOT. 
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